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Thank you for such a great start to 2014.  With so many wonderful things ahead of us, we will definitely need all the energy 

we can get! 

The most important item in our minds is always the safety of our students and staff.  As you know, there have been a lot of 
changes put into place over the last several years to enhance safety procedures here in the district.  Our Safety Committee 
which includes staff, administrators, and a representative from the Holmdel police department, continues to meet on a 
regular basis to discuss these changes and any other items we feel may assist us here at Village School.  During our recent 
meetings we discussed the newest change to all of the buildings in the district……..Visitors to the buildings will only be able 
to access the main office area when they enter the school. 
 
What will this look like for us at Village School? 

 The set of doors beyond the main office, and the set of doors heading to the new gym, will be locked during the day.  
They will only be accessed with swipe cards. 

 Visitors will need to leave their license in the office to receive a visitor swipe card if they are here to visit a 
classroom, volunteer in the library/computer lab, etc.  The office will also be notified about specific classroom 
activities (writers’ celebrations, presentations, plays, etc.), so we can arrange to swipe in a group during these 
events if necessary. 
 

These changes will begin Monday, February 3rd.  No doubt this will be a shift for us here at the building.  And no doubt 
there may be glitches in this initial plan that we have not anticipated until it is in practice.  With that said, we will keep 
everyone posted if there are any necessary adjustments.  As always, thanks for your help and cooperation.  We truly 
appreciate everyone looking out for the safety of all our students, families, and staff here at Village School! 
 

Another new piece of news for our Village School families.  We are pleased to announce the Kindergarten Wrap Around 

Program, sponsored by Holmdel Township Board of Education. This program will serve as a complementary experience for 

our students who attend our general Kindergarten program. Although reinforcement of fundamental academic skills in 

reading, writing, and mathematics will take place, these areas will not be the fundamental and primary purpose of the 

program. Emphasis will be placed on the social, emotional, and psychological aspects allowing our students to extend the 

learning that they obtain in Kindergarten.  The Kindergarten Wrap Around Program will have a representative at an 

Information Session February 6, 2014 from 2:15-3:15 P.M. in the new gym at Village School.  For further information, please 

refer to the Holmdel website. 

Please mark your calendars with the following upcoming dates: 

 Pre-K Information Session---Thursday, February 6th from 9:30-10:30 in the new gym.  Please check our website for 
additional information.   

 Kindergarten Wrap Around Program Information Session---Thursday, February 6th from 2:15-3:15 in the new gym.  
Please check our website for additional information.   

 Kindergarten Registration---Wednesday, February 19th-Friday, February 21st  from 9:30-11:00.  Please check our 
website for additional information. 

 

As mentioned earlier, we are off to a great start in 2014.  It has been a pleasure working with everyone to ensure the best 

for our students.  No doubt this will continue to be a wonderful year for our Village School community! 

 



 

Volunteering 

Having Fun and Creating Memories  

We're in the middle of the school year and the PSA is in full swing with events and activities for 

our children.   We have enjoyed many fun events such as Scavenger Hunt Night, Red Ribbon 

Week and Holiday Shoppe but there are still so many more activities planned for our Village 

School students and you have the opportunity to be a part of these fun times. 

Getting involved at Village School is an opportunity for your family to create lasting memorable 

experiences that our children will remember for a lifetime.  These first years of your child’s school 

experiences are a time when they look to their parents for guidance and support and it is the best 

time for you to be involved in their activities.  The time that you give will be both fun and 

memorable for your entire family.  Some volunteer opportunities don’t even require you leaving 

your home. 

Here are some ways you can get involved: 

 Bingo Nights: Helping with registration, pizza and passing out prizes. 

Historians: Taking pictures during school events and layout design for the Memory Book. 

Earth Day Activities: Fun activities in the cafeteria that teach our children how we can take care 

of our planet. 

Plant Sale: Helping our children buy plants, Mother’s Day & Father’s Day gifts. 

Carnival: Running the games, rides and food stand. 

Bus Safety: Reviewing safety procedures our children on the bus. 

School Store: Assisting our children with their purchases. 

If you are interested in getting involved, creating memories with your kids and their friends while 

having fun at the same time, contact me at PSApresident1@gmail.com.   I welcome the 

opportunity of having you become a part of our volunteer team. 

These early years at Village School will be memorable ones that both you and your entire family 

will cherish and we look forward to you being an important part of our children’s educational 

experiences by volunteering your time. 

 

 

The PresidenT’s rePorT by dina d’ambrosi 

mailto:PSApresident1@gmail.com


 

  



 

  

Click Below to “Like” us on Facebook 

so you can always stay informed 

about all the happenings at Village 

School. 

VILLAGE SCHOOL FACEBOOK 

You can also visit the PSA website at  

WWW.HOLMDELPARENTS.ORG 

 

Keep an eye out for information about the 

spring sessions of chess and art.  

The new sessions will begin in April 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Village-School-Parent-School-Association/192253380794117?ref=ts
http://www.holmdelparents.org/
http://www.holmdelparents.org/


 

  



 

 

 

  

We are often asked, “What does the PSA do for Village school?”.  

Therefore we thought this would be a good time to explain some of the things we do. 

1. The PSA pays for all of the field trips our children 

attend. 

 

2. We provide the cultural assemblies that serve to educate 

our children on character development, reading/writing 

skills and cultural arts. 

 

3. Every year the PSA provides classroom essentials 

including classroom rugs, projectors, educational 

software and more… 

 

4. We run Family Fun events that strengthen our 

relationships as well as creating a lifetime of memories 

with our children. 



 

  

Sure.  Just check out 

the PSA’S WEBSITE . 

Hey Hon, can you tell me where to 

find out about upcoming events at 

Village School? I’ve heard about that. It’s supposed to 

have a lot of information and I can also 

go there to pay for events with PayPal. 

That’s right. Also, don’t 

forget that they have a 

FACEBOOK PAGE you can 

check out. 

I’ve also heard that they send out a 

weekly e-mail to make sure nobody 

misses a thing. 

I think that is my 

favorite thing they 

do. 

Anything else 

you want to ask 

me? 

Not that I recall. 

Hmmph! 

http://www.holmdelparents.org/village-school/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Village-School-Parent-School-Association/192253380794117?hc_location=stream


 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.holmdelparents.org/


  



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT WE DO 

Every Wednesday the Go Green 

Committee spends lunch at Village 

School teaching our children about the 

benefits of recycling 

HOW YOU CAN HELP 

You can volunteer as much or as 

little time as you can afford. We 

will teach you all the lessons that 

we like to pass on to the children. 

You can volunteer through our 

website at www.holmdelparents.org 

or you can email Vanessa Merhi at 

vanessamerhi@gmail.com 

LUNCHTIME RUNS FROM 11:40 -1:20 



 

 

  



 


